
Enrollment Update
While on our Edison 2-week Winter Break, potential families were contacted about
the opportunity to enroll this year and/or in the 2024/2025 Lottery. The focus has
been on churches, preschools, and daycares in the projected zones 3 and 4. On the
first day back to school, 6 students were enrolled and several lottery applications
were submitted. Current enrollment numbers are listed below.

Enrollment Numbers:

Total Enrollment on Jan 12, 2024: 584

# Enrolled from Jan 8th through Jan 12th: 17

# Withdrawn from Jan 8th through Jan 12th: 13

Openings: 18

#Lottery Applications to Date: 148

#1 Rank percentage: 60%

Application rounds for the 2024-2025 school year will take place as follows:
Round 1: November 1, 2023 - January 24, 2024
Round 1 Results will be released February 22, 2024
Round 2: January 25, 2024 - April 19, 2024
Round 2 Results will be released May 16, 2024

No Update on Zones



Parent Engagement
Parent Events
PLT meeting: was 1/7/2024
Parent Meeting:1/10/2024

Parent Advisory Committee
Google Form-Parent Questionnaire

Community Engagement with:
Josten Yearbook- planned 2024 yearbook
Indianapolis Zoo - Renewed special for families to purchase an annual Zoo
membership that includes the entire family for $25.
Jay Napolean, Community Leader
Elanco Partner Meeting
John Stewart, Elanco executive
Westside Community Advisory Panel met to
Discuss engagement in the community

Communication
Edison’s Sunday at 6

Advancement
Grants Link

https://www.smore.com/q2xbp
https://www.smore.com/knv5j
https://www.smore.com/rju5c
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1yWVvf82COp0oWMfAuLl5m9tHmRcw6R8RkSk-0VneQSk/edit?usp=sharing

